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Club Officers 

Bob Smith: Acting President  

Barb Cottos: Secretary  

Del Hammond: Director  

Gary Johnson: Director  

Phil Layton: Director  

Rich Marsula: Director  

Arthur Mournian: Treasurer  

Tim Warlick: Director  

Student Coordinator: Lila Szedlus  

Acting Editor: Bob Smith 

Membership Coordinator: Wendell Werner 

Activities Coordinator: John Murray  

Website https://carnuts.org  

Webmaster: Bob Smith TubacShow@gmail.com 

SCVCN December 7th, Holiday Brunch 

 

 
 

Approximately 35 club members met at the Long 

Horn Grill and Saloon in Amado to celebrate the 

upcoming holiday season with lunch and live music 

by solo guitarist & singer Mark Berenson. Members 

ordered from the menu and additional entertainment 

was provided with drawings for prizes, 50/50 

drawing and table decorations. 

 

The board thanks Carol Shelton, Karen Johnson and 

Anne Smith for providing prizes and table 
decorations and Jay Lucas and John Beckman for 

managing the 50/50 drawing. 

 

We were fortunate to have been able meet and dine 
safely together as a club just prior to the Covid-19 

pandemic spiking again after Thanksgiving. 

Thank you everyone who attended. We hope that will be 
able to meet again soon. 

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

Jan Christensen 

Gwen Dean 

Barbara Girton 

Don Joy 

Eleanor Lockwood 

David McKnight 

Pat Nummi 

Carol Rhinehart 

Jerry Synder 

Mert Urness 

Sally Van Alta 

Don Waber 

Chris Weakly 
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January Anniversaries 

Steve Bottorff & Pat Moyer 

Arthur & Vicki Mournian 

Pat Nummi & Mary Grace Werner 

Cars for Sale by Members – Click Photos for Details 

 

 

 

 
 

A Message from your Acting President by Bob 

Smith 

The club has not met for a regular monthly breakfast 

meeting since November. The Holiday Brunch in 

December was a social meeting. The board has been 

meeting approximately every two weeks. The virtusl 

technology has been challenging with free Zoom 

meetings cutting off at 40 minutes. We tried using 

Google Meet which isn’t supported on Apple 

devices. 

 

The board is currently reviewing all the club’s 

organizational documents and revising them. The 

board has approved a new Mission Statement which 

will soon appear on the web site. You will soon be 

receiving a survey. This survey will help the board 

determine the future direction of the club. The 

survey will be conducted using Survey Monkey. It is 

important that everyone answers the survey. 

 

The board has voted to reduce the number of 

members from nine (9) to seven (7). We currently 

have a working board of six (6) of which five have 

time remaining on their current terms. We will need 

to add two (2) new members to board by April. 

Arthur is retiring as Treasurer. We will need a new 

President and Treasurer in April.  

 

There are currently three nice cars for sale on our 

web site. The Porsche Boxster and Ford 

Thunderbird are original owner vehicles. Click the 

photos of the cars for a detailed ad on the web site. 

https://carnuts.org/resources/Documents/97%20Porsche%20Boxster%20Ad.pdf
https://carnuts.org/resources/Documents/2002%20T-Bird%20Ad.pdf
https://carnuts.org/resources/Documents/MB%20S430%20Ad.pdf
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If you have a car you would like to sell, we can help 

you create an ad and put it on the web site. Just let 

us know once your vehicle is sold so we can remove 

it from the web. 

 

John Murray and Jeannie Smith are getting married 

at the Grace Church on February 22nd. They have 

extended an invitation to all Car Nuts. You can 

RSVP to John at jwm@hotmail.com. You can also  

use the link to their event below under Upcoming 

Car Shows & Other Events. If you use the link, 

you will be letting other Car Nuts know that you 

will be attending the wedding. Congratulations John 

& Jeannie. 

 

John’s Men’s group at Grace Church is sponsoring a 

car show at the Grace Church on February 20th. To 

register click 1st Annual Car Show listed below. 

 

We are now listing Arizona car related events on our 

web site. If you are looking for car shows and 

auctions, you can now find information our web site. 

Each event listing includes a link to a show’s 

registration site and a link to register an RSVP on 

our site notifying other Car Nuts that you will be 

attending the event.  

 

If you find an event that isn’t posted on our Events 

page please email me at TubacShow@gmail.com. 

 

Upcoming Car Shows & Other Events 

 

U-WRENCH - GRAND OPENING & CAR SHOW 

January 23, 2021 9:00 AM • 8300 E Valencia Road Unit 

3, Tucson AZ 

1ST ANNUAL GRACE CHURCH CAR SHOW 

February 20, 2021 8:00 AM • Grace Church Sahuarita, 

AZ 

JOHN MURRAY & JEANNIE SMITH'S WEDDING 

INVITATION 

February 22, 2021 2:00 PM • Grace Church Sahuarita, 

AZ 

 

MECUM AUCTION 

March 18, 2021 8:00 AM • STATE FARM STADIUM, 

GLENDALE AZ 

ARIZONA'S ROCKABILLY BASH 2021 

March 26, 2021 8:00 AM • Pleasant Harbor, 8708 W 

Harbor Blvd, Peoria AZ 85383 

KARS FOR KIDS 2021 

April 03, 2021 9:00 AM • Sierra Vista, AZ 

GOOD GUYS NATIONALS SCOTTSDALE 

April 16, 2021 8:00 AM • WestWorld of Scottsdale AZ 

TSRA RODDERS DAYS 

April 24, 2021 9:00 AM • PCC Downtown Campus, 

Speedway & Stone. Tucson AZ 

 

There were few 

highlights this past 

year. Luke’s Birthday 

Cruise where Luke 

become an honorary 

Car Nut. 

 

Carol Orndroff making 

Christmas a little 

brighter for some 

Santa Cruz Valley 

families. 

 

 

 
 

mailto:jwm@hotmail.com
mailto:TubacShow@gmail.com
https://carnuts.org/event-4130876
https://carnuts.org/event-4131111
https://carnuts.org/event-4131968
https://carnuts.org/event-4131968
https://carnuts.org/event-4122165
https://carnuts.org/event-4109894
https://carnuts.org/event-4122249
https://carnuts.org/event-4122196
https://carnuts.org/event-4115511

